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Reading Homework in Year 2 

 

Dear Parents/Carers – Y2 

 

Research shows that those children who engage with reading more regularly have 

better outcomes throughout their education.  

 

As you are already aware, your child’s reading homework each week consists of a 

minimum of four reads at home to an adult, which are to be recorded in their reading 

diary. 

 

This term, we are going to send home a short reading comprehension task each week 

which we are asking for your child to complete as one of their four reading sessions.  

This comprehension will be given out on a Monday and expected back by the Friday of 

the same week.  This will start w/c 12th May 2025. 

 

We ask for your support with this as we really do believe that this will help your child 

to prepare for their move to Year 3.  

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Mrs K Renshaw and Miss E Jones 
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